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Dear ADEQ staff, 

I am writing to say that I fully support the formal submitted comments by the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance regarding the ADEQ Anti-degradation Implementation Methodology (AIM) and Continuus
Planning Process (CPP). I especially support the adoption of strong numerical measurements of pollution verses the present narrative criteria used. 

We need to have strong, enforceable standards now, before it's too late and our clean, precious waterways, such as the Buffalo National River, are polluted.

I encourage you to adopt the suggestions made by the BRWA in their formal comments on this issue. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Downs 
P.O. Box 292
Jasper, AR 72641
870-446-2402
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